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FIRST TERM HIGHLIGHTS 

 WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 

Bakti Dewa School welcomed the new academic school year of 

2018. Existing and new teachers and students alike headed to 

their respective branches. Interactive learning through the 

IPEVO interactive whiteboard at all 3 branches was introduced 

to students as an effective and fun teaching aid. Fun 

educational activities kept the new starters entertained. 

 CHINESE NEW YEAR CELEBRATION 

In conjunction with the Chinese New Year celebration, 

teachers prepared video clips showing Chinese culture and 

tradition. Students were also given the chance to wear 

traditional clothes. Fun activities such as lantern making 

and dragon dance were also performed. At BDS we celebrate 

our diversity. 
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 NATIONAL DAY CELEBRATION 

At BDS, we aim to raise students’ awareness of the importance of the National Day 

We not only celebrate it but aim to cultivate their sense of pride of our beloved 

country through a mix of educational and fun activities such as art and craft; 

information of our traditional food; sinjang folding competition; and formation 

exercise creating “HKNBD 34”. 

BERAKAS BRANCH 

 BDSJ FUTSAL TEAM  ALIYAH ZARAH RAISED THE BDS FLAG ONCE AGAIN 

 

 
Upper Primary visited Biro Kawalan Narkotik 

 Upper Primary Visited International Convention Centre 

Mitsubishi Asian 

Childrens Enikki 

Festa held an award 

ceremony on 25
th
 

January 2018 at the 

Rizqun International 

Hotel Brunei, where 

our talented Aliyah 

Zarah binti 

Alinormin, a Year 4 

student received a 

commendable award of 

her participation in 

the said competition. 
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It was a good try on 

the part of a 

selected number of 

the upper primary 

players from BDS 

Jerudong Branch in 

the Futsal 

competition held at 

Multi Purpose Hall 

Berakas, organized by 

Sekolah Rendah 

Jurjungan Kluster 3. 



 

 

 

 

 
BDS FAMILY HELD OUR FIRST APPRECIATION NIGHT 

Bakti Dewa School held our 

first Appreciation Night at 

Jerudong Park Amphitheatre 

on 14
th
 March 2018. It was a 

“mash up” of  

Snow White and Beauty and 

the Beast – a theatrical 

musical play put together 

by our talented staff and 

performed by students from 

all three branches, 

Berakas, Jerudong and 

Tutong. The event was held 

for our parents, sponsors 

and supporters. The school 

founder, Pengiran Hajah 

Mariam binti Pengiran Haji 

Ahmad attended the event. 


